
 

       
 

            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
You Shouldn’t Have Said That 

 
There are some things you’ve said that you wish you could take back. What if you said 
them and they were recorded in the Bible? For thousands of years, you would be 
remembered as the person who said that. Let’s look at some things that shouldn’t 
have been said and the implications. 

Adam was the first man. Like all other men, he was the first to say something he 
shouldn’t. Adam and Eve had a great gig. The only “Thou shalt not” was to not eat of 
the tree of the knowledge of good and evil. So, they did just that. When God began to 
question them, Adam said, “The woman whom You gave to be with me, she gave me 
from the tree, and I ate” (Gen. 3:12). The first person ever thrown under the bus was 
Eve. They both were given punishment for the transgression (Gen. 3:16-19). However, 
it was Adam that was called out as the transgressor (Rom. 5:12-15). He could have 
made a difference, but he blamed others. 
Shechem was a prince among the Hivites in Canaan. While Jacob and his family were 
camped among the Hivites, Shechem sexually assaulted Dinah, the daughter of Jacob 
(Gen. 34:1-2). Dinah’s brothers heard about it when Shechem’s father offered a dowry 
for Dinah. The brothers agreed only if all the men of the city were circumcised. To 
which Shechem said, “Only let us consent to them” (Gen. 34:23). However, on the 
third day, the Bible says that while the men of the city were in pain two brothers came 
into town and killed all the adult males and took the rest of the people and all their 
goods. Never enter into an agreement with angry brothers and never try to buy your 
way out. 
A few years later, Aaron was at the base of Mt. Sinai. It had been a while, and Moses 
had not come back down. So, the people came to Aaron and asked him to make them 
a god (Ex. 32:1). Aaron asked for their golden earing and fashioned a golden calf for 
them. Moses came down the mountain and asked what was happening, and Aaron 
said, “I said to them, ‘Whoever has any gold, let them tear it off.’ So they gave it to 
me, and I threw it into the fire, and out came this calf’” (Ex. 32:24). “It was an 
accident” or “It just happened” are not good choices. “Forgive me for I have sinned,” 
would be a better approach. 

What is the lesson here today? All of these men were leaders. They had the 
opportunity to do the right thing, but in the moment, they chose to do evil. When 
they were found out, they blamed others, tried to buy their way out or made excuses. 
Some men in leadership positions will make mistakes and grievous errors. Even 
leaders need people to say, “Thou art the man!” and bring sin to light for 
reconciliation. 
 
~Josh Blackmer 
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TIME OF SERVICES 
 

Bible Class:   9:30 am 

Worship 10:30 am 
Evening 6:00 pm 

Wednesday pm       7:00 pm 
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays   
Justin Patterson 1/31 

Preston Patterson 1/31 

Vicki Babb 1/31 

Julita Huddleston 2/1 

Tanner Luckie 2/2 

Jenny Nevins 2/2 

Dorothy Jones 2/5 
 

 

Anniversaries 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome/Prayer:  Harold Achimon 

Song Leader: Jim Barnes 

Scripture Reading:  Carl Lucas 

                     Luke 24: 13-16 

                                     28-29                          

Lord’s Table:  

          Bread Prayer – Dak Jones 

          Fruit of the Vine Prayer – Jared Light 

         Contribution Prayer – Scott Sides 

Closing Prayer:  David Davenport 
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                    Be sure to tune in to “Let the Bible Speak” Sundays 6:30 am on KTEN NBC 10 and 9:30 am KTEN ABC 9. 
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18 Then Jesus came to them 

and said, “All authority in 

heaven and on earth has 

been given to 

me. 19 Therefore go and 

make disciples of all 

nations, baptizing them in 

the name of the Father and 

of the Son and of the Holy 

Spirit, 20 and teaching them 

to obey everything I have 

commanded you. And 

surely, I am with 

you always, to the very end 

of the age.” 

              Matthew 29:18-20 

 

https://biblia.com/bible/esv/Gen.%203.12
https://biblia.com/bible/esv/Gen.%203.16-19
https://biblia.com/bible/esv/Rom.%205.12-15
https://biblia.com/bible/esv/Gen.%2034.1-2
https://biblia.com/bible/esv/Gen.%2034.23
https://biblia.com/bible/esv/Exod.%2032.1
https://biblia.com/bible/esv/Exod.%2032.24
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Hospital/Rehab  
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Rosina Magana, mother of Julita Huddleston, fell and 

fractured her pelvis. She is in rehab.  Keep praying for 

her. 

Sharon Gilbreath Light’s mother, Carolyn Gilbreath has 

COVID as well as a broken hip. 

With Don Graham’s passing, keep Betty and the family 

in our prayers.  

Doug Johnson, former member of our congregation, 

has COVID and is on a ventilator. 

Nelda Cook’s arthritis is flared up.  Please pray for her. 

Keith is recovering from COVID but Melba Welch is still 

in the hospital. 

Brian Welch, son of Keith Welch, had shoulder surgery 

on January 18th and is doing well with physical therapy. 

Rod Tate, Tammy’s Dad, had surgery for his lungs and 

should be in the hospital 5 days recovering.  Continue 

to pray for him and Mimi. 

Tammy Sides had surgery on the 28th  to address an 

infection. 

Diana Mullins, Tammy’s cousin passed away on 

January 12th.  Pray for her family. 

Cory Jones is in great pain with neck issues. 

Lila Beth Davis is home and doing better.   
                                                   Prayer list continued …..               
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Sunday, January 24th  - 9:30 AM Bible classes inside the building. 
 
                            10:30 AM Worship inside the building.   For those homebound or with weakened  

               immune systems please go to:  www.collinsvillecofc.org and click on “view live”on      
Facebook.com/CollinsvilleChurchofChrist. 
 

Sunday, January 24th -  6:00 PM Worship will be inside the building and Facebook. 

Mondays  & Thursdays - 9:30 AM Zoom classes will be on the book of Hebrews.  Follow this link: 

http://www.collinsvillecofc.org/Zoom-Class--Hebrews to get your study guides and 

instructions on how to join us on Zoom.  Scott is teaching this class.  Don’t miss out! 

Wednesdays – 10:00 AM Ladies Bible Class .  Please wear your mask. Social distancing will be practiced. 

Wednesdays - 7:00 PM class will be at the church as well as on Facebook.  Our study continues on “The Story 

of the Bible in Galatians. 

 

 

  
Vital Statistics 

Sunday Morning Bible………………………….…………55 
Sunday Morning Assembly………………….…..………81 

Online viewership …………….……………..…….…..…271 

Sunday Evening Assembly……………………………….25 

Sunday Evening Online Viewership ……………....144 

Wednesday Evening Assembly …………………..……32 

Wednesday Evening Online Viewership ……….…131 

Ladies Bible Class ……………………………………………….11 

Weekly Budget……………………………..…..…….……$4,643 

Contribution Last Sunday………………….............$3,732 

 

Did you know every page on our website has a link on the lower 

right side for PayPal?  Just click it and you can make your 

contribution via PayPal! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jack Beaver passed away on January 18th.   His funeral 

will be Saturday, January 30th.  Viewing will be at the 

Waldo Funeral home in Sherman from 8:00 AM to 11:00 

AM.  Graveside Services will be at the Cedarlawn 

Memorial Park in Sherman at 2:00 PM.  

Martha Beaver is doing much better but still has a 

cough. Pray for Martha with her loss of Jack. 

Eddie Baker had his pacemaker put in and is doing well 

and now they are trying to get him home for knee 

surgery due to his fall.  Please keep him in your prayers. 

Doug Davenport, son of Runez Pruitt and brother of 

David Davenport, is having tests done at this time. 

Olden Cook’s daughter, Cindy is scheduled for a 

procedure on the 28th.  Pray for her quick recovery. 

Roger McDaniel, member of our community, passed 

away Wednesday the 27th from COVID.   

Rene Hackett’s brother Nathaniel drowned during the 

Christmas holidays while they were vacationing in the 

Virgin Islands. Pray for this family. 

 

Please remember people in our community who are ill 

and need our prayers.  Troy Vannoy, Jerry Davis, Robin 

McDaniel, Ann Butler’s cousin, Shirley Roberts, lost her 

husband and 2 sons since last spring, and John Payne, 

preacher from Sanger in hospital. 

 

 

 Even if you can’t attend our Zoom classes, you can 

study along with Scott at your own convenience.  

Simply go online at collinsvillecofc.org, look under 

“Resources” and watch the video under each lesson.  

Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to study with 

Scott.                                        

 
 
   

 

All Bible classes, Sunday morning, Sunday evening 

services and Wednesday evening services in the 

building. 

 

We have provided online class lessons for our 

children.  These are in continuation of our in -

person classes so the children do not miss 

anything during this time. 

   

Simply go to our website: www.collinsvillecofc.org  

and look for Bible Classes.  Pick the one you are 

looking for and download that week’s lesson.  

 4 and 5 year old’s 

3rd, 4th and 5th grade 

Teens                                             
                                                                   

 

The Food Pantry is open to our community bi-weekly.  

Our next pantry date is Monday, February 8th   

between the hours of 7:30 am-10:00.  If you know of 

anyone in our community who is in need during the 

meantime, please have them contact the church at 

903-429-6313. 

                                         

 

 

Military 
J. R. Lance Matt Frizzell Zack Turpen 

Chad Lorenz Trea Baker Matt Upton 

Logan Nielsen Seth Rodriguez Brock Murray 

Madalyn Baker Garrett Brewer Hunter Brewer 
 

Those to continue to remember in Prayer: 
**We have removed several names from our list this 

week as we always do at the first of each year. If we have 

removed your name in error, please let us know so we 

can add it back in. 
Sylvia Goodman Lila Beth Davis Rebecca Denton  

Melba Welch J.D. Pruitt Shelby Ansley 

Lois Petty        Casey Jones Family    Lanette Swindle   

Cindy Schindler       Bill Schindler      Billy Don Smith 

Terry Butler          Charlene King       Wade Kennedy 

Keith Welch          Betty Graham       Adell Thompson 

Jason Achimon   Juvean Snell          Tommy Blackburn          

Tammy Sides       Eddie Baker          Brian Vannoy 

Ann Beavert       Dorothy Jones       Brian Welch 

Shelly Rubey      Rick Carney            Bob Walker 

Jim and Linda Barnes   Dortha Reed   Carl Reed 

Dalton Williams  Charlene King      Stephanie McWilliams 

Continuation of Prayer list: 

 

 

Sunday Sermon Titles 

Sunday AM: “The I Am Series” 

   “Jesus, The Resurrection and The Life” 

John 11 

Sunday PM: “The Word of Salvation” 

Acts 11:1-18 

 

 

                            

                              

Calendar of Events 

Bible Class Opportunities 

 

Dear Church Family,  

I can’t say “Thank You” enough for all the prayers, notes, 

kind words and thoughts.  These last 4 months have 

been very difficult but your loving thoughts have helped 

tremendously.  Thank you, Brian Vannoy 

*Note from Martha.. 

Brian is back at work and doing fine.  Prayers of 

thanksgiving. 

 

 

 

http://www.collinsvillecofc.org/
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